Tuesday, 15 May 2018

REF: JP/MH

Dear Parents,

There are three events happening in and around school I wanted to inform you about and invite your engagement

Firstly, the band East of Eli who flew over from Hollywood last year are visiting school on **25th May** for a special acoustic performance. You are welcome to attend for the 11am performance but please let us know if you wish to attend

We have some International children visiting school from June 6th until July 16th funded through Rotary. We have had the visas cleared for two Gambian children and await visas for two Indonesians and one Egyptian child. These children are coming to be immersed in the 'sightbox' curriculum (www.sightbox.org.uk) where we wish to engage our pupils as their trainers, adding to our pupil employability opportunities

As part of this visit Liverpool Hope University have asked us to participate in their Global 'BIG HOPE' Conference. As such, we will be running a range of VI creativity workshops on Saturday 16th June. These workshops are expected to include Sports, ceramics, ICT, dance and music sessions. Students from around the world will participate alongside our pupils where again, we would wish our pupils to act as the trainers. If your child would like to attend please let us know.

Yours sincerel

Dr JA Patterson Principal





Please complete reply slip below and delete as appropriate

_							
Pu	ni	C	M	2	m	0	
Гu	ν	13	IV	а	111	C	

I/we will/will not be attending the East of Eli performance on Friday 25th May 18

My child and I will/will not be attending Big Hope conference on Saturday 16th June 18

Date:

Signed:

Please return reply slips as soon as possible. Thank you